
 
TODDLER ROOM NEWSLETTER  

October 2014  
 
WELCOME  
We welcome our new friends: Ariella, Daniel and Lucille to our classroom!!! 

 
NOTICE  
Alicia Mastradena will be away from September 29, 2014 to October 31, 2014. Replacing Alicia 
will be Natalia Iwanek. 

 
REMINDERS   

 Please remember to dress your child in the appropriate clothing as the weather is 
changing 

 Please make sure that your child has at least 2 set of clothing in their baskets  

        
   

 Parent VOLUNTEERS are welcome! If you’d like to come in and read a story or share a 
special activity, please let us know.  

 Happy Thanksgiving from all of us at Matthew John Daycare! Our Centre will be closed 
on October 13, 2014. 

 HAPPY HALLOWEEN!                                                                                  
On October 31st, please bring your child to daycare in their costume 
 

 October 4th is Yom Kippur 

 October 20th is our picture day!!!         

 
SPECIAL EVENTS THIS MONTH  

 Singing and Dancing with ROB 
 Making cup cakes (YUMMY!!!)  
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